
Each year, Alberta Public Service employees are invited to spend 
a few minutes to complete the Corporate Employee Survey. 
You can express your thoughts about the work you do. 
The environment you work in. And the programs and supports 
available to you. Answering openly and honestly helps in 
making improvements. 

Your anonymity is guaranteed. From September 25 to late 
November, Research Innovations Inc. – the company that runs 
the survey – may contact you by phone, mail, or e-mail.  

If you have questions
• Visit www.pao.gov.ab.ca/eesurvey

 • Contact your Human Resources Ofce
• Call the Government of Alberta Survey Co-ordinator 

at (780) 408-8418.

Survey results will be posted on www.pao.gov.ab.ca/eesurvey 
by the end of January 2007.
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